## — FUNDING SEMINAR —

OPPORTUNITIES FOR RESEARCH, EDUCATION, EXTENSION, AND GRADUATE STUDENT FUNDING FROM THE USDA SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURE RESEARCH AND EDUCATION (SARE) PROGRAM

Dr. Beth Nelson, Regional Director, NCR-SARE Research and Education Programs

Dr. Rob Myers, Regional Director, NCR-SARE Extension Programs

Joan Benjamin, Associate Regional Coordinator NCR-SARE and Coordinator of Farmer Rancher and Youth Educator Grant Programs

Monday, July 11th
Noon to 1 pm
Room 333, Kottman Hall, OSU Columbus Campus
(with video link to Wooster campus)

Please join us for a complimentary pizza lunch and an information session on funding opportunities available through the USDA-NIFA SARE program. A presentation of approximately 30 minutes will be provided by Beth Nelson, Rob Myers and Joan Benjamin on grant opportunities offered through North Central Region SARE, including information on sources of technical information available through the SARE program. The USDA SARE program is currently funded at \$25 million per year nationally. This presentation should be of interest to a wide range of faculty, staff and graduate students working on agriculture, food, and rural issues. Following the presentation there will be time for questions and discussion about SARE. Mike Hogan and Alan Sundermeier, SARE State Coordinators for Ohio, will also be available to answer questions.



